
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 23, 2019 - Elections PEI Voting in District 6 Extended 

 

Election PEI, in consultation with the registered political parties from District 6 have 

decided to extend voting in District 6: Stratford – Keppoch until 730 p.m. tonight. 

All results, Island-wide will be withheld until 7:30 p.m. At that time, the remaining 26  

districts will report their results, and District 6 will begin their count and report those as 

soon as possible. 

For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
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Paul Alan 

Manager of Election Operations & Communications 

Elections PEI 

W:   902.368.5895  

pbalan@electionspei.ca 
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